
 

 

 
DATE: September 9, 2020 
 
TO:  Depot Network 
 
RE:  New BCMB Compliance Officers 
 
 
 
The BCMB is very pleased to announce that two new Compliance Officers have been added to our 
Team - Lesley Koopman and Taylor Jones. 
 
Lesley will be working from our Edmonton office; she has a background in Compliance having 
worked as a Compliance Officer for Lac St Anne County for the past few years. 
 
Taylor will be working from Calgary; Taylor has experience in inspection and testing within the 
environmental side of the oil and gas industry. 
 
Both also have experience working with By-law and Regulations. 
 
I have every confidence that they will both be excellent Compliance Officers. 
 
Please be sure to make them feel welcome as you encounter them during your work. 
 
A reminder that the contact information for all BCMB Staff can be found on our website at - 
https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/contact/. 
 
 

      
Lesley Koopman     Taylor Jones 

https://www.bcmb.ab.ca/contact/

